
Dear Valued Partner,

Qatar Airways is the world's largest airline currently operating and the only

experienced international airline that has safely and reliably flown people during

these uncertain times. We have been there, and we will continue to be there as an

airline you can trust.

We are pleased to announce that Qatar Airways will be operating 31 weekly flights

from the following four gateways in Iran* to our global network via Doha.

Please visit: qatarairways.com

We are also offering your customers flexibility to change their travel plans to mitigate

any uncertainty. Customers can either change their date of travel free of charge, or

exchange for a future travel voucher*.

Their safety, security and well-being are our first priority. As always, we provide the

highest standards of hygiene on our aircraft, so their journey back home is seamless

and safe.

We recommend all passengers to kindly check the information published by the

Government of their destination country before travelling and visit our Covid-19

update page.

Qatar Airways

*Terms and conditions apply; please review at the time of booking. Flight schedules are subject to change.

We will get you home

31 Weekly Flights from Iran

From To Frequency and Operation Updates

Tehran (IKA) Doha
Till 16 July operating 17 weekly flights

Operating 21 weekly flights from 17 July  2020

Mashhad (MHD) Doha Operating 4 weekly flights from 17 July 2020 

Shiraz (SYZ) Doha Operating 4 weekly flights from 15 July 2020 

Isfahan  (IFN) Doha Operating 2 weekly from 15 July 2020 
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https://www.qatarairways.com/en-ir/homepage.html
https://www.qatarairways.com/en/travel-alerts/COVID-19-update.html

